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Join us for our 1st Annual Golf Outing! 
 
This 1st of its kind event for Holy Family Radio will take place on Friday, July 25th 
at Saskatoon Golf Club in Alto.  Registration will start at 8:00 a.m. with a 
shotgun start at 9:00 a.m.  For $100.00, each golfer will receive 18 holes of golf 
with a cart, a team picture, lunch and prizes!   
 
Space is limited and going fast!  Sign up your foursome, or join a foursome by 
registering at 616-956-1140 or 269-779-7900.  You can also fill out the form 
below, or download the forms online at www.holyfamilyradio.net/annual-golf-
outing/, and mail them in with payment to Lisa Brown, 2504 Ardmore St. SE, 
Grand Rapids, MI  49506. 
 
And, don’t forget to purchase your raffle tickets!!  
An overnight package at Shanty Creek Resorts, valued 
at $300.00, is being raffled off!  The package is good 
for golf or skiing.  Tickets are $5.00 each and will also 
be sold the day of the event.  You do not need to be 
present to win. 
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Specialists W. MI  
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David E. Bevins, 
Rhoades McKee 
 
The Joy Brown Team 
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Flat River Asphalt 

Dr. Urszula Firlik, 
DDS 
 
Thomas S. Flickinger, 
Rhoades McKee 

Foundation for  
Catholic Secondary 
Education 
 
Kay Pharmacy and 
Home Medical 
Equipment 
 
Michael J. Kelley, 
DPM, Podiatrist 
 
Louis Benton Steak 
House and LB 
Lounge 
 
Morris Builders, Inc. 
 
Paragon Storage, 
Kalamazoo 
 
Pro Trainings, LLC    
 
RealtyinMichigan.com 
Zach Wendt 

Serra Club  
of Grand Rapids 
 
Specialty Tooling 
Systems Inc. 
 
Surplus Industrial  
Supply.com 
 
Vander Hyde Service  
 
Wilcox Family 
Chiropractic 
 
Zemlick Office 
Products & Furniture 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
From our Spiritual Director, Fr. Troy Nevins 
 

During this warm and sunny month of July, we celebrate and 
praise God for Independence Day and the freedom we enjoy in 
this beautiful country of ours! We must never forget that this gift 
of liberty was not free, but came at an enormous price. 
 
Freedom, first and foremost, is a gift from God which the 

Catechism of the Catholic Church calls, “an outstanding manifestation of the 
divine image.” CCC #1705 An image that we distorted in the beginning when we 
listened to the father of lies, choosing to disobey rather than obey our loving 
Creator. 
 
“By his Passion, Christ delivered us from Satan and from sin.” CCC #1708 Once 
again, an enormous price has been paid! 
 
My reception and utilization of the gift reflects the respect I have for the giver, 
more than it does for the gift itself! Through the gift of Holy Family Radio, you 
and I have a great opportunity to bring glory and honor to the Lord!  
  
Spread the Word! 
Fr. Troy Nevins 

Parish Awareness Weekends 

Holy Family Radio is visiting parishes throughout the Dioceses of Grand Rapids 
and Kalamazoo with the challenge to listen in for the next 30 days.  Holy Family 
Radio staff members and volunteers will hand out bumper stickers, magnets 
and program guides. 

Schedule for August 
Saturday, August 2, 4:00 pm Mass, Our Lady of Sorrows, Grand Rapids 
Sunday, August 3, 10:00 am Mass, Our Lady of Sorrows, Grand Rapids 
Sunday, August 3, 12:00 pm Mass, Our Lady of Sorrows, Grand Rapids 

Would you like Holy Family Radio to visit your parish?  Contact Lisa Brown at 
616-956-1140, 269-779-7900 or lisa.brown@holyfamilyradio.net. 
 
Parish Representative Volunteers Needed 
 
Holy Family Radio has a small staff and is in need of 1-2 Parish Representative 
volunteers in each parish to help spread the word about Catholic radio.  Can 
you help by distributing promotional materials to your parish?  If you feel God 
calling you, please contact Lisa Brown at 616-956-1140.   
 

 
 



 
 

HOW CAN I HELP? 
 

Pray 
 

Donate Online 
www.holyfamilyradio.net 

 
Become a Parish 
Representative 

 
Help Spread the 
Word with a HFR 
Bumper Sticker or 

Yard Sign 
 

Become an 
Underwriter 

 
 
 

 
1140AM  

GRAND RAPIDS 
BROADCAST HOURS 

 

 
 

JAN 8:15AM – 5:30PM 
FEB 7:45AM – 6:15PM 
MAR 7:00AM – 6:45PM 
APR 6:00AM – 7:30PM 
MAY 5:15AM – 8:00PM 
JUN 5:00AM – 8:15PM 
JUL 5:15AM – 8:15PM 
AUG 5:45AM – 7:45PM 
SEP 6:15AM – 7:00PM 
OCT 7:00AM – 6:00PM 
NOV 7:30AM – 5:15PM 
DEC 8:00AM – 5:15PM 

 
 

91.5 FM  

KALAMAZOO 

89.7 FM  
BATTLE CREEK 

BROADCAST HOURS 
 

24-hour Broadcasting 
Every Day 
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Yard Signs and Bumper Stickers 
 
Would you like one of our popular yard signs or bumper stickers?  They are 
going fast!  Stop by the radio station in Grand Rapids at 2504 Ardmore St. SE 
(behind Breton Village Mall) or stop into Newman’s Bookshoppe at 340 E. 
Michigan Avenue, Kalamazoo, to pick yours up today!  To reserve an 89.7 FM 
sign, please call the station at 616-956-1140 (Grand Rapids) or 269-779-7900 
(Kalamazoo/Battle Creek). 
 

           
 

 
Become a Sustaining Member 
 
Join the growing family of Sustaining Members who generously give monthly or 
annual gifts to the station. Sustaining Members provide a dependable, ongoing 
source of funding that allows us to concentrate on airing the great programs 
that you enjoy, year after year.  
 
As a Sustaining Member, your membership is always active. You never have to 
look back and see when you last gave to Holy Family Radio.  Plus it gives Holy 
Family Radio the security of a steady, reliable stream of income. 
 
Our goal is 100 new Sustaining Members at $20.00 or more per month by 
December  2014.   
 
Please contact Lisa Brown for more information at 616-956-1140. 

Would you like to volunteer for our Fall Pledge Drive? 

Sign up today for the time of your life!  Join 
the fun and help put the “fun” in fundraising 
during our fall pledge drive, October 22, 23 and 
24. 

We are always looking for people to answer the 
phones, donate food and share their faith with 
like-minded souls. 

To schedule your volunteer time, call 616-956-
1140 or 269-779-7900. 
 
 
 



 
LIVE SHOW  

CALL-IN NUMBERS 
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Catholic Connection 
877-573-7825 

 
Women of Grace 

800-585-9396 
 

The Doctor Is In 
877-573-7825 

 
At Home with  

Jim & Joy 
800-585-9396 

 
Open Line 

800-585-9396 
 

Right Here  
Right Now 

888-701-5992 
 

Kresta in the 
Afternoon 

877-573-7825 
 

Catholic Answers 
888-318-7884 

 
EWTN Live 

800-221-9460 
 

Reasons for Faith 
888-526-2151 

 
St. Joseph Radio 

855-447-6000 
 

The Good Fight 
877-573-7825 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Family Radio 
Consecrated to the 

Immaculate Heart of Mary 
 
 

 

 
 
All Catholic women are invited! 

Grand Rapids, Michigan will be the site of the National Council of Catholic 
Women’s 2014 National Convention. Held at the Amway Grand Plaza Hotel 
from September 24-27, the convention is the annual gathering of women 
leaders from more than 4,000 affiliated Catholic women’s organizations in 
parishes and dioceses and individual members throughout the United 
States.  More than five hundred Catholic women—representing hundreds of 
thousands of Catholic women nationwide—will gather from across the country 
for leadership development, spiritual renewal, and fellowship. 
 
Dr. Ralph Martin and Teresa Tomeo are keynote speakers at the 2014 
convention, whose theme is “Be the Voice of Catholic Women:  Catholic 
Women United in Truth.” 

The opening liturgy is Thursday, September 25th, at 4:30 pm, concelebrated by 
the Most Reverend James V. Johnston, Jr., Bishop of the Diocese of Springfield-
Cape Girardeau, and the Most Reverend Earl Boyea, Bishop of the Diocese of 
Lansing, and Most Reverend John C. Nienstedt, Archbishop of the Archdiocese 
of Saint Paul and Minneapolis. Throughout the weekend there will be many 
additional opportunities for worship and prayer. 

All Catholic women interested in spiritual enrichment, leadership development, 
and service to the Church and society are invited to register and attend the 
convention.  Full registration information is online at www.nccw.org.  

     
 
Do you “tweet?” 

Be sure to follow us @holyfamilyradio!  Know 
what is happening behind the scenes; who is 
being interviewed, prize give aways, when 
we’re broadcasting from an offsite location 
and more! 

 



 
Testimonials 

“I want to tell you how 
much I love the radio 
station, the volunteers, and 
the hours you all put in!  I 
keep you all in my prayers 
for health and success. “ -- 
Emily  

“When will Holy Family 
Radio be back on the 
air?!  I miss your station so 
much!  Now that I’ve found 
Catholic radio, there’s 
nothing else worth listening 
to. I’m so tired of all the 
other talk shows……all the 
political arguing and such.”  
-- John 

“My 3 daughters were 
given some Christmas 
money from their grandma. 
They all decided to donate 
it to Holy Family Radio to 
help support the station!”  -- 
Michelle 

“We’re immersed in a 
culture that is anti-faith, 
and it’s hard to talk 
about the faith in the 
workplace. But when you 
have Catholic radio on, it’s 
a nice steady stream of 
solid Catholic teaching  that 
gives you the support you 
need.” – Kathryn 

“When I first heard that a 
Catholic radio station was 
starting in Grand Rapids, I 
thought ‘Big Deal!’   But 
once I started listening, I 
was completely amazed!  I 
learn something new every 
time I listen.”- Jim 

“I went to confession and 
for my penance the priest 
told me to listen to Catholic 
radio for 10 minutes.  I now 
listen all the time!” – John 

“We are so blessed to now 
have Catholic Radio in our 
area! Thank you!” -- Judy 

“Love it that you’re on the 
air. I can listen on my daily 
drive from GR to 
Muskegon. You are Loud 
and Clear in Muskegon. 
Glory to God!” -- Tom 

 
Coverage Maps 
 
Thanks be to God, WSPB 89.7 FM went on the air in the Battle Creek and 
surrounding area May 24th, 2014!   
 

 
 
 
Predicted day-time coverage for WVHF 1140 AM, Kentwood/Grand Rapids 
 

 



From our Spiritual Director 

 

 

 

 

 


